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We had a great turn up of
S ¢ parents for our Book Week
¥ & Awards at Monday's

Assembly. Sandi and |
thoroughly enjoyed reading
through the shortlisted books.
It was challenging to choose
the winners with so many
wonderful books. Our students and staff are to
be congratulated on the effort put into these.

The grade 3/4 Camp at the CYC camp on
Phillip Island was most successful last week
despite a rainy day on Thursday. A huge
thank you to our dedicated staff Josie

Constantinou, Karen Jeffery, Amy Murray and
Reannan Schrader for the time and effort they
put into the camp for the students and to the
fabulous parent group, Rodney Cornwell,
Belinda Hurst, Adrian Jenkin, Jackie McLellan,
and Brooke Paton for making camp possible.
We hope you enjoyed the camp blog. Great

We had lots of parents and students at the
Science and Technology Fair last evening.
There was a wide variety of entries which
created plenty of interest and questions.
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Thank you to Karen
Jeffery, Leanne Nicholls
and Diana Gevaux for
organizing and
attending the evening.
The students have
also enjoyed visiting the Fair during the last
two days.

As a well-being conscious and Sun Smart
accredited school we need to wear hats
from the beginning of September. We have
given the students this week to organise their
hats. Hats are compulsory from Monday
September 7" until April 30" in term 2 next
year.

Congratulations to the students who have
been bringing and wearing hats this week.
Let's make sure we are all

ready for Monday. SUNSMART

Well done to the parents s
who supported them in this endeavour.
Remember, hats are available at the office if

broad brimmed, bucket and legionnaires all
costing $10. We have plenty in stock!
REMEMBER OUR POLICY - NO HAT NO
PLAY!

Congratulations to the PFA for putting on
another wonderful Father’s Day stall for our
students. The variety was amazing and as
always it was wonderful to
see the excitement when
gifts for Dad or another
special person in their lives
~ were purchased and

shown.
Thank you to the parents and school
leaders who assisted today.

Our second round of student-led three way
conferences is fast approaching. These will
be on Wednesday September 16th. School
Council has approved a variation to the school
day, where the children will only attend
school for their conference.

Please be sure to complete the on-line
interview schedule so you can celebrate you
child’s achievements with them and be part of

( the partnership to
BOOK NOW' develop their learning
goals for term 4.
These are a very
important part of our
communication and
reporting process.

2016 Grade Placement

If you have any concerns regarding your
child’s grade placement for next year, Friday
September 18th is the last day for you to let us
know any important information or concerns.
Please put your requests or concerns in writing
and address the envelope marked confidential to
Julie Jones.

It is important for us to have accurate enrolment
numbers for children attending our school in
2016 so that the best possible class structures
and class sizes can be organised. As always,
our children, their learning and development, will
remain our top priorities. Please contact us to let
us know if your child/children will not be
attending MSPS in 2016.

Foundation (Prep) enrolment 2016

We are now taking enrolments for our 2016
Foundation (Prep) classes. Please inform family,
friends and neighbours that if they have a child
starting school next year and would like them to
come to our school to enrol them soon. It is
important that children are enrolled by the end of
Term 3 so that they can participate in our
excellent Foundation (Prep) Orientation
Program in Term 4.

Our Newsletter arrives via email.

If you would like a hard copy of the Gorge
News, there will be a limited number available in
the foyer for collection by you or your child.

Please remember that we love to have parents
helping in the classrooms and if you have any
worries or concerns, please let us know straight
away.

Education Matters, Teachers Make a
Difference & Every Day Counts!

Julie Jones
Principal
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